

Hamstel Infant School & Nursery

Principal: Mr S Roche



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

Thursday 12th September 2024

Healthy Schools Workshop – Tuesday 17th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of being an accredited 'Healthy School' we will be holding a Healthy Schools workshop for Nursery and Reception parents/carers and children. This is a great way for you to hear about the importance of keeping our children happy and healthy and how we make our school healthy. There will also be an opportunity to meet the school nurse and members of our community that work for Healthy Schools and the Community Dental Service. The children will be joining us to take part in activities linked to staying healthy and having a healthy smile.

We will be holding this event in the school hall; Poynings Gate will be opened for you to enter.

Below are the times when parents and carers are invited to join their child's class:

Class	Time
Kingfisher Class, Owl Class and Starfish Class morning session children	9am – 9.45am
Peacock Class, Woodpecker Class, Seahorse Class and Starfish Class afternoon session children	2.15pm – 3pm

Kingfisher, Owl and Starfish classes, please drop your child off to class first to be registered and make your own way to the school hall for the workshop. If you have a child accessing one of our bases the base staff will discuss this event with you.

Please be prompt for these workshops as for security we need to shut the gates during the sessions and late arrivals may not be admitted.

In order to gauge attendance at this workshop, please complete the google form which can be found at this link by Friday 13th September: https://forms.office.com/r/R4xuygBjay

We are asking for a £1 contribution for the resources needed for this workshop, which you can pay via ParentPay, the payment item is available now.

We really hope you are able to come along and support your child.

Yours sincerely,

Miss C Golding Healthy Schools Lead





